
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Monday, May 14, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Pizza Dippers 

 Popcorn Chicken  

 Salad Bar  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Katherine Morris  

  

1. Do you have a pesky library fine waiting to be paid? 

We have a solution for you. Starting May 7
th

, we are accepting non-perishable food 

donations for our “Food for Fines” drive.  Each item donated equals a dollar worth of 

fines. Owe three dollars, bring in three items and you are all set! Donations cannot be 

used for lost or damaged library materials, and must be marked with a current expiration 

date. All donations will be delivered to St. Cletus after June 1st. If you don’t have fines 

and just want to donate that is great. Please bring your items to the library. 

If you have any questions see Ms. Sutsser or Mrs. Chase. 

 

2. Attention students and staff members, did you know there are 48,000 homeless children 

in Chicago according the Chicago Coalition for the Homeless? Eighth graders in Mrs. 

McGovern’s English class are making care packages for people who are homeless and at 

a hard time in their lives, and we need your help to collect supplies.  We would like 7th 

graders to bring in:granola bars, fruit snacks, crackers, and other non-perishable ready to 

eat food - NO CANS.  And 8th graders can bring in items such as: toothbrushes, soap, 

shampoo, feminine products and other toiletries. They would also appreciate it if both 

grades can bring in LIGHTLY used clean clothes and/or shoes. It would be much 

appreciated. There will be boxes in each advisory for you to donate your supplies in. 

Everything will be collected on Friday May 18 at the end of the day. Thank you! 

  


